
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
April 26, 2017 

11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Storm Watch: Making Sure 
SBA’s Disaster Loan Program is Prepared.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on 
Wednesday, April 26, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
The Small Business Administration (SBA) spearheads long-term disaster recovery through its 
Disaster Loan Program.  This program provides direct loans to help businesses of all sizes, 
nonprofit organizations, homeowners, and renters repair and/or replace property damaged or 
destroyed in a federally-declared or certified disaster.  The Committee will examine the program 
to ensure that it is prepared for the next major disaster. 
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, April 24, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Jessica Donlon, Senior Oversight Counsel 
for the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


